National Seniors

Australia

Redcliffe Branch Inc.
PO Box 648 Redcliffe Qld 4020
www.nationalseniorsredcliffe.com.au

Branch Meeting last Friday of the month

NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2018

Good morning everyone, and welcome to this the last meeting for 2018!! Have you noticed that the older you get the quicker that time passes you by? Anyway, I sincerely hope you all have enjoyed this year and hold some happy memories of all that we have done and where we visited. Thanks must go to all those who quite unselfishly get up and help where they can. Even those who cannot help really do, just by supporting our activities! To everyone else thanks for the help and for your attendance.

I hope to see you at our Christmas Lunch next month, as there will be a couple of little surprises. For those that don't attend, have a great Christmas, and come back in January ready to do it all again!

Best wishes to everyone. Doug.



CHRISTMAS LUNCH

Friday, 14 December 11.30am for 12 noon.

Payment must be paid today 30/11/18.

Sorry, but if not paid today no late payments will be accepted as numbers & any dietary requirements are needed by RSL.

The list of names at today's date is final.

Door Admittance. A reminder that as from January 2019 the cost of admittance will be \$4.50.

The club has subsidised the cost since last July.

Membership

Welcome to new member, Barry Benson. And to NSA members, Robert & Glynis Crowley transferring to our branch.

Guest Speaker

November

Jacqui Pederson Big Bash

Trips & Tours Les Dickens 3284 8812 / 0423 777 073

There are no trips in December and January.

In February, Friday 15 we are booked to do a tour of QIMR Berghofer Medical Research Institute which includes morning tea, presentation on how the money we give is used and a tour of one of the laboratories. Unfortunately people with walkers will not be able to do the tour of the laboratory. Then we will head over to Geebung RSL for lunch.

Cost will be \$50 per person due at the January meeting, travelling on Brian's Coaches.

Dine outs

....The Two Barbs.

Our dine out in December will be at The Redcliffe Tavern, cnr Anzac Avenue and John Street. The date: Friday 7th December usual time 11.30 am. Then in January we will be having our picnic fish & chips lunch at Morgan's like we did last year. This will be on Friday 11th January from 11 am up on the deck under the sail. Don't forget to bring a table cloth and plastic plates etc. and of course byo alcoholic drinks etc. We look forward to seeing many of you there to kick start our new year off.

Barb E & Barb H

BARBEQUES

Margaret & John

We had a great attendance at our final BBQ of the year. Also Don McConnell's 90th birthday to celebrate. A big thank you to all our willing helpers during the year. Looking ahead to next year. Feb may be a little different as John and I will be away at that time but a picnic at Crockatt Park is on the cards. Enjoy the occasion.

No barbecues December or January.

A Happy healthy 2019 to all.

Margaret & John

ENTERTAINMENTRedcliffe Cultural Centre

December 9. Moreton Bay Symphony Orchestra Christmas Concert

Mousetrap Theatre presents

Rapunzel The Pantomime

January 4. 5. 11. 12.

7.30pm

5.6 12.13

2.00pm

Phone Bookings and information 0439 954 719 www. mousetraptheatre.asn.au

Music by the Sea Concerts 2018

Sandgate Town Hall 1st December 7.30pm The Barleyshakes - Celtic Band.

October birthdays



RAFFLES

Jenny & Allan Shoemark

October Meeting

Groceries: Colleen Hughes. Ian Gray

Wine: Shirley Bolton

Mystery: Jenny Shoemark Hedia Sarafian

Happy Ninetieth Don.



Our Newsletter is photocopied with the kind assistance of the staff of Luke Howarth, MP. Federal Members for Petrie. 3284 8008.

Enjoying the bbq.



Borrowed from a Chermside Branch newsletter

THE OLD COWBOY ...

An old cowboy sat down in a bar and ordered a drink. As he sat sipping his drink a young woman sat down beside him and turned to the cowboy and asked "are you a real cowboy?" He replied "Well I've spent my whole life breaking colts, working cows, going to rodeos, fixing fences, pulling calves, bailing hay, doctoring calves, cleaning my barn, fixing fences, working on tractors and feeding my dogs, so I guess I am a cowboy". She said "I'm a lesbian! I spend my whole day just thinking about women. As soon as I get up in the morning, I think about women. When I shower I think about women. When I watch TV I think about women. I even think about women when I eat. It seems that everything makes me think of women". The two sat sipping in silence. A little while later, a man sat down on the other side of the old cowboy and asked "Are you a real cowboy?".

He replied

"I always thought I was, but I just found out that I'm a lesbian".

2018-2019 Redcliffe Branch Committee and helpers

President	Doug Whiteley	3284 7103
Vice President	John Hall	3283 4709
Secretary	Rodney Liddell	3385 9902
Treasurer	Angela Holland	3284 9677
Trips, Tours	Les Dickens	3284 8812
	Shane Dodds	3284 9629
Dine-Outs	Barbara Hornsby &	3284 8384
	Barbara Emery	3203 7636
Barbecue	Margaret Whitfield	3283 4709
	John Hall	
	John Pearce	0449 861 455
Membership	Barry Lynch	3284 3434
Hostess	Jenny Ryan	3204 9121
Newsletter	Angela Holland	3284 9677

angholland02@ozemail.com.au

Welfare	Cathy Lihou	3203 4115
Mick Ryan	,	3204 9121